
运达航运股份有限公司 

                            Interasia Lines, Ltd. 

 

NOTICE 
 

Subject: NON ACCEPTANCE OF ODO SHIPMENTS 

 

Dear Distinguished Customers, 

 

This is to inform that IAL will NOT accept any “Door Open” or “Door Ajar” (aka ODO) shipments 

until further notice.  

 

As you may be aware that due to Covid-19 impact, some of the terminals and stevedores had 

stopped labors from unlashing  import ODO cargoes in order to prevent direct contact on board 

the vessel.  

 

To avoid any risk and problem while loading/discharging containers, we hereby notify that with 

immediate effect, we will not accept ODO cargoes until further notice.  

 

Appreciate your attention and circulate to network for necessary follow up to avoid any dispute. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

INTERASIA LINES 


